
HORSHAM DISTRICT COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONSIDER A DECISION 

IN PRIVATE 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012 

 

This notice is made pursuant to Regulation 5(4) of The Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 
(“the Regulations”). 

By a notice dated 10 July 2023 (“the initial notice”), notice was given that the Cabinet 
intends, at its meeting on Thursday 20 July 2023 at 5.30pm at the Council’s Parkside 
offices, to (i) make an executive decision in private in relation to the purchase of a 
property in the Horsham District (“Property A”), and, (ii) make a recommendation to 
Council to approve the funds required for this acquisition, and that the Council will 
consider the funding element of this matter at its meeting on the same date.  

The reasons given for the meeting to be held in private were because the subject 
report contains financial information pertaining to Property A which would amount to 
a disclosure of exempt information should the meeting not be held in private. (Section 
100A and Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972). 

No representations have been received as to why the meeting should be open to the 
public since the initial notice was published. 

A copy of this notice is available for inspection by the public and has been published 
on the Council’s website. 

 
 
Dated 12 July 2023 

Signed: Lauren Kelly, Monitoring Officer 


